Sure thing Randy.  

Iv'e started and attached a QA report.  Please note that due to Flooding during the initial acquisition season, not all data could be acquired in one season.  The data delivered in this delivery accounts for approximately 80% of the data collected.  The remaining 20% has been collected and is currently being processed by Woolpert and should be delivered in NGTOC for review this spring.

The customers would like the initial 80% as soon as possible, so it would be great if I can get some sort of QA report back, and work towards accepting this data to the greatest extent possible without having all the data.

As always, please let me know if you have any further questions.

thanks,
Jayna
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